
Police Scotland - Local Policing Plan 2023-26 – Performance for Year 1, Quarter 3 
noted.  
 
3  There was submitted a report by Chief Superintendent David Robertson, Police 
Scotland, providing an overview of the current performance of Police Scotland during the 
Q3 period from 1st October to 31st December 2023, advising  
 
(1)  of the continued drive forward with their Public Health Approach to policing that 

involved working closely with partners to support vulnerable members of the 
community; 

 
(2) of its national Domestic Abuse campaign and the 16 Days of Activism campaign 

which had seen a variety of days of action undertaken across all Sub Divisions, 
resulting in the arrest of 6 prolific offenders; 

 
(3) of some of the work being undertaken in relation to crime, community wellbeing, 

events, operations and serious and organised crime;  
 
(4) of a detailed breakdown of the complaints against police; 
 
(5) that senior officers from Police Scotland had been involved in the Road Safety 

Roundtable engagement exercise that had been set up as a result of discussions 
from this Partnership; 

 
(6) that sadly, there had been 10 road deaths recorded since April 2023; and 
 
(7) that a number of days of action were planned around road safety as this was high 

priority. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership noted that 
 
(a) Bailie McCabe had recently attended a Road Safety Summit and would share the 

presentation from the event and update Councillor Bruce in more detail in relation 
to this;  

 
(b) a report on road safety would be submitted to a future meeting of this partnership; 

and 
 

(c) Superintendent Reid would link in with Superintendent Meikle and report back to 
Councillor Bruce in relation to what the current position was with gathering ‘near 
miss’ data. 

 


